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MARYLAND

The offices of the Department of Inspections,
Licenses and Permits will be CLOSED from
Monday, December 24, 2012 through
Tuesday, January 1, 2013. Offices will reopen
on Wednesday, January 2, 2013.

No inspections will be conducted or permits
issued during this timeframe. Use and

Occupancy Certificates will not be issued
after 122 NOON THURSDAY, December 20,
2012.

Please schedule accordingly.
We apologize for any inconvenience.

For questions please call:
Inspections 410-313-1823
Permits (U & 0’s) 410-313-2455



